
Foundation News! 
20th June 2025 

This Week 

The children made an exciting discovery in the 
courtyard this week, finding two enormous eggs! After 

some talk about not taking eggs from nests in the wild, 

we decided that these eggs were a little different and 
needed to be looked after. They have spent the week 

making predictions about what might hatch from 

them, using non-fiction books to try and identify the 
eggs, and thinking about how to take care of them. 

Many of the children have also made posters to share 

their ideas for keeping the eggs safe. We’re excited to 
see if they hatch over the weekend! 

The children have met their Y1 teachers, sharing a 

story with them on Wednesday. There will be many 

other transition activities happening over the next few 
weeks, including an opportunity for you to meet your 

child's new teacher (see Diary Dates). 

In maths, we have been estimating amounts and 
counting to see how close we were with our ‘sensible 

guess’. 

There is no new Poetry Basket this week. We have 

been practicing old favourites! 

Messages 

If your child is bringing sun-screen to apply during the 

day, please send in a named roll-on. The roll-on    pack-

aging helps the children to manage independently and 
limits spills and waste. Thank you for your help with 

this.  

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 1st July: EYFS trip to South Angle Farm.  

Wed 9th July: EYFS Open Afternoon followed by Meet 

the Year 1 Teachers. Doors will open at 2pm, please   

enter school via the main entrance. 

 

 

Happy Birthday  

to 

Hugo, Ava, and Evie! 


